SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE

The Wilmington Urban Area MPO Board will hold a special
meeting on Wednesday, December 28, 2022 at 2:00 PM in
the 6" Floor Conference Room of the New Hanover
County office building at 320 Chestnut Street, downtown
Wilmington, North Carolina.

Purpose of the Special Meeting. Upon opening the
meeting, the Board will immediately go into closed session
pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. section 143-318.11(a)(3) to
consult with the Board’s attorney regarding matters
within the attorney-client privilege.

If you have any questions,
please contact Mike Kozlosky, Executive Director,
Wilmington Urban Area Metropolitan Planning Organization
at (910) 341-3258.
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